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Thank you Bro. Kelley for
being with us in Riga this
weekend!  You were such a
blessing to the church here,

Rev.  Lowell and Kimberly Dunning

Oct/Nov 2024

We want to thank all of
you who have made this
trip possible fo us.  We

have seen God do  some
amazing things in the
few short months we

were here. Although we
are leaving Riga shortly,
a part of our hearts will

be left here.  Praying
continually for this
beautiful nation! 
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